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OPRC Resident Scholarship for  
2021 High School Graduates 

Application due date: Friday, June 18, 2021 
 
 
WHO WE ARE 
 
 
The Oak Park Residence Corporation is a non-profit (501c3) housing agency 
committed to improving the housing stock, increasing the racial diversity, and 
enhancing the affordability of our community.  We have been working toward 
these goals since 1966.  Currently we own or manage 671 apartment units, two 
senior buildings and a residence for disabled persons. 
 
To broaden our investment in Oak Park, we are excited to announce a new 
scholarship for high school seniors who plan to further their education at an 
accredited university, college, or vocational training program. 
 
 
THE SCHOLARSHIP 
 
Each year a scholarship of $2,000 will be awarded to a student who resides in 
any of our apartment buildings and accepted in an accredited 2- or 4-year college 
in the United States or other acceptable post-secondary educational program, 
such as a trade or vocational program. The scholarship can be renewed for up to 
three more years if the student is in good standing at their school. 
 
To apply, please click here https://forms.gle/aqXKF4rnzLJk5Eyr6 
 
 
CONTACT: 
LeVette Straughter, Executive Assistant/HR Support – Oak 
Park Residence Corporation, (708) 386-6061  Ext. 120, 
lstraughter@oakparkrc.com 


